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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Please take the time to complete this 10 minute survey sponsored by The Ohio State University. The survey window is open from October 1 through November 30, 2020.   We will periodically remind you about completing the survey.  This is only available to parents/guardians of children receiving special education services. Please review the attached notice with instructions and the link/QR code to take the survey.  

The Ohio State University Instructions:


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CHrYISYUFJLNHb1gBjEJNHiXP94N8gJz/view?usp=sharing




You can also access the survey through our school website by following these instructions:

· Go to https://cw.noacsc.org/
· Click on “Departments” towards the top of the webpage
· On the right-hand side of the webpage, scroll down and click on “Student Services”
· On the right-hand side of the webpage, scroll down and click on “Special Education”
· Under that heading you should see the words “Parent Survey”
· Click on that to access the instructions with the link and QR code to take the survey from The Ohio State University
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